

Brent Cross Cricklewood Transformation Update



Celebrating the fifth anniversary of Brent Cross Town Community Fund 2023

For the fifth year running, Brent Cross Town has announced that this year's Community Fund has been raised to £50k to support local initiatives and charities.

The Fund is looking to increase its reach across the community this year, with a focus on supporting groups that offer activities that provide climate education, promote a carbon net zero community; support improved local health and wellness; and promote an inclusive and socially connected community.

Local organisations and initiatives based in and around Cricklewood, Childs Hill, Golders Green, and West Hendon can apply now for grants of anywhere between £500 and £5,000. Applications to the fund close on Monday 19 June 2023.

Read more about the Community Fund and apply here.

Volunteers join Whitefield School to create colourful artwork

Earlier this month, staff volunteers from Barnet Council joined Related Argent's all-staff volunteering day to add a splash of colour to the perimeter fence with a bright new mural.

The creative artwork was designed by Whitefield School students who chose the theme 'Extraordinarily Wild'. Design studio Fieldwork Facility held two workshops with students with expert guidance from street art experts Global Street Art.

Drop in and see us this evening



We host community drop-in sessions in the Brent Cross Town Visitor Pavilion on the third Thursday of every month. This month's drop-in session is tonight.

This month, we want to hear your ideas on future fun events that you would like to see take place at Brent Cross Town. Drop in and talk to us!

Click for drop-in dates

Brent Cross Town neighbourhood newsletter



Brent Cross Town's Spring newsletter reached residents' doorsteps this week with key updates for the local community on activities happening in the area, and the latest news on the development.

This edition covers our iconic substation landmark unveiled early this year, Clitterhouse Playing Fields update, community events, news and more.

Read the newsletter here

Name your future building competition

We are hosting a naming competition for Whitefield Estate residents to name the two buildings being built on Brent Terrace (Plots 53 and 54), and the new homes being built in Brent Cross Town (Plot 12).

We want to keep the sense of connection between the buildings and the residents' communities that live there. Please share your ideas by Sunday 28 May 2023.

Read and submit suggestions here

Free LFA events at Brent Cross Town this summer

Barnet Council has teamed up with the London Festival of Architecture (LFA) this year to host events celebrating architecture in the borough. Some free events will be taking place at our very own Brent Cross Town.

LFA events at Brent Cross Town include a discussion on the role of local public art, an exclusive tour to the uniquely wrapped electrical substation and a tour of our much-loved local Claremont Park.

Book your event slot here



Follow us on Twitter @TransformingBX

You are receiving this email because you subscribed via the TransformingBX.co.uk website. If you've changed your mind you can click the button to unsubscribe at any time.

Preferences | Unsubscribe